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GREENPOWER F24/F24+ TECHNICAL BULLETIN - JULY 2018 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR F24/F24+ COMPETITORS 

Following a mid-season review of event incident reports and comments from event staff we 

would like to remind all teams of the need to observe the following regulation: 

T13.3. Driver to pit audio communication systems must be hands free. 

In addition to the above any device carried in the car must be securely attached to the car 

and must not be carried in the driver’s lap or clipped to the harness.  Operation of any such 

device must not require the driver to remove hand(s) from the steering.   

Pit exit marshals will be reminded of this requirement and any infringements may lead 

penalties including disqualification. 

This bulletin has been issued in the interests of driver safety. 

Should you require further help or advice regarding this matter please contact: 

Steve Newman 

Stores & Technical Manager 

steve@greenpower.co.uk 

Tel: 01243 552305 

 

 

 

Following an incident at the race at Rockingham yesterday we would like to remind all 

participants that driving any car is an activity that requires your full concentration and any 

need to communicate with your other team members must be done so using hands free 

systems allowing you to retain full control of our car. This matter is covered in our race 

regulations in T13.3 and any contravention will result in immediate disqualification. 
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